
Saint Patrick 

Catholic 

Church 
 

April 30th 

 – May 1st   2022  

Third Sunday of Easter 
 

Mass Times:   

Saturdays at 5:30pm  

& Sundays at 10:45am 
 

Join us after 10:45 mass for 

refreshments & fellowship 
 

 

Holy Hour – St. Patrick 

Hosted at SPC on the 2nd 

Wednesday of each month  

with 6pm Holy Hour & 7pm 

Mass. 

 
 

 
 

St. Patrick  
Catholic Church  
Scan and Give. 
Thank you for  

your Generosity. 
 

Message from the 

Administrator’s Desk: 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
It is a couple of weeks now 
since the Russian-Ukraine 
conflict started resulting to a 
war, through which many 
lives have been lost, millions 
have left the Ukrainian 
Country to become Refugees 
elsewhere, and millions more 
have been displaced within 
the country. 
You will agree with me that it 
has become necessary to 
support them in this sad and 
miserable state, and as the 
scripture says: "when I was 
hungry you gave me 
something to eat, when 
thirsty you gave me 
something to drink, needed 
clothes and you clothed me 
.......... because whatever you 
did for one of the least of the 
brothers and sisters, you did 
for me." (Mt. 25:35-40). 
Based on this biblical 
reference, Bishop Knestout is 
asking parishes to consider 
special donation in support of 
this course, so as to support 
the church in Central and 
Eastern Europe, and the 
Archdiocese of Kosice in 
Slovakia, which shares 
borders with Ukraine, and 
which is having influx in 
refugees now. 
  
As much as the Cluster 
Churches are making 

donations, you can as well 
add your contribution by 
making your check to the 
church or through E-giving. 
  
Remember that your support 
will make a lot of difference 
to these people who have 
been rendered refugees 
elsewhere. 
  
God richly bless you for your 
kindness and generosity.   
Fr. Maxwell  

 

 
 

News & 

Announcements: 
 

 
Please join us  

Sunday May 1st for our 
Annual May Procession.   

Everyone is invited to meet 
at Patrick Henry Park at 
10:30am. (corner of 25th 

and Broad) We will process 
from the park to the church 
with flowers which will be 

placed on our Blessed 
Mother Altar.    

 
 



Saint Patrick Bible Study 
The Thursday morning Bible 

Study will be beginning a series 
on Revelation by Jeff Cavins.  If 

interested in joining us 
Thursdays at 10:30 am,  

please contact  
Jane Murphy 804-441-4075. 

 

Kroger Rewards: 

Are you a Kroger Shopper?  You 

know the easiest way to give 

back to our community is to sign 

up for the Kroger Rewards 

Program.  Our # is St. Patrick’s 

89764.   We receive money for 

people just signing up and 

shopping! 

 
 

 
 
 

Sick and Homebound  
 

We want to make sure that ALL 

parishioners, including those 

who might be sick or 

homebound, are being cared for 

spiritually. If you are aware of 

any parishioners of St. Patrick’s 

who are sick/homebound, even 

if it has been many years since 

they have been able to attend, 

please let us know so that we 

can make sure we reach out to 

them. Please email either Fr. 

Redmond at  

frnickredmond@ 

saintpatrickchurchhill.org  

or the Office at 
office@saintpatrickchurchhill.org 

 
 

 

Bulletin 
If you are a registered 

parishioner or a regular 
attendee at St. Patrick Church 

and aren't already on the church 
distribution list (sent by Billie 

Keating), and wish to 
receive details on parish 

activities, funerals, etc. that 
sometimes aren't in the 

weekend bulletin, please submit 
your email address to Billie 

at bjk6269@comcast.net.   Also, 
if you'd like to receive 

our Weekend 
Bulletins electronically each 

week (and aren't already 
receiving it), please send your 

email address to our St. Patrick 
Church office at  

office@StPatrickChurchHill.org 
 
 

 
 
 

WEEKLY COLLECTION    
April 23rd & 24th  

 
Weekly 

Actual     $3,228.55 
              Budget     $3,750.00 

                  $521.45 
     

Year to date 
Actual       $161,669.98 
Budget      $161,250.00        

               $419.98 
                      

Note: Actual totals include 
weekly collection and E-giving 

 
 

MASS ATTENDENCE: 
4/23: 32  and  4/24: 51 

 
 

Contact & Follow us at: 
 

Facebook:  SPChurchHill 
 

Office: 
office@saintpatrickchurchhill.org 

 
Father Maxwell - Administrator:   

frmaxwell@stpeterchurch1834.org 
 

Father Nick – Parochial Vicar:  
frnickredmond@saintpatrickchurchhill.org  

 
John Lo Re – Maintenance & 

Grounds:  johnjlore@gmail.com 
 

Katie Goodloe – Music Minister:  
 musicministerkate@gmail.com 

 
Michelle Dawson – Wedding 

Coordinator:   mjmvcu@aol.com 
 

Donna Baird – Religious Education 
Coordinator: 

donnahbaird@yahoo.com 
 

Heather Coleman – Social Ministry: 
Heatherscoleman@yahoo.com 

 
Paulita Matheny – Pastoral 

Associate & Director of Religious 
Education: 

Pmatheny@stjohnscatholicchurch.org 
 

Liz Opalak – Coordinator of Lectors 
& Sacristans:  opalakme@gmail.com 

 
Fred Powell – RCIA Catechist:  

fmpjr2009@aol.com 
 

Ryland Paxton – RCIA Coordinator:  
 Paxtonrl8229@marybaldwin.edu 

 

Mailing address:  St. Patrick’s 
Church, 

813 West Nine Mile Road, 
Highland Springs, VA 23075 

 

SPC Emergency # 804-402-1221: 
If someone is dying or has died 
& you would like to talk with a 

priest, please call. 
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